Yale Activities In Africa World Economic
Forum
If you ally craving such a referred yale activities in africa world economic
forum book that will allow you worth, acquire the certainly best seller from us
currently from several preferred authors. If you want to comical books, lots of
novels, tale, jokes, and more fictions collections are next launched, from best
seller to one of the most current released.
You may not be perplexed to enjoy all book collections yale activities in
africa world economic forum that we will unconditionally offer. It is not in
relation to the costs. Its more or less what you dependence currently. This
yale activities in africa world economic forum, as one of the most practicing
sellers here will totally be in the midst of the best options to review.

Entrepreneurship in Africa Ven Sriram 2020-11-16 It is now widely recognized
that in regions like Africa, for economic and other reasons, the public sector
has had to disengage and divest from many areas of the economy and allow
private enterprise, especially scalable start-ups and new ventures, to enter
and flourish if economic development and employment are to grow. There is,
however, a training and education gap since entrepreneurship is rarely taught
formally at African universities and, when it is, it is often approached from a
Western perspective which may not be appropriate given that African
environments are significantly different from most Western ones in terms of
economic infrastructure and political considerations. This book allows readers
to understand the African entrepreneurial context by guiding them through the
principal stages in the life of a new venture, and offers approaches, both
Western and indigenous, that can inform their entrepreneurial actions. It
concludes by examining some specialized topics, including female, youth, and
social entrepreneurship, as well as real estate and technology. Exercises
throughout the book will enable readers to evaluate their motivations and
preparedness for entrepreneurship and learn how to communicate a new venture’s
key features to potential stakeholders. By focusing on the distinctive features
of entrepreneurship in the African context, and taking a conversational tone,
this is an informative and practical text that will be useful for students of
Global Entrepreneurship and Business as well as actual and prospective
entrepreneurs in the private, non-profit, and public sectors.
World Directory of Environmental Organizations Thaddeus C. Trzyna 2013-10-18 A
reference and sourcebook to the organizations involved in environmental and
resource conservation in all parts of the world and to their activities. It
describes over 2000 organizations and programmes in over 200 countries,
providing access to sources of information, expertise and action. A user's
guide identifies who is doing what in over 50 areas, such as air quality,
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environmental economics, toxic materials and wildlife. There are also regional
overviews, detailed analyses of the UN system, over 250 intergovernmental
agencies, over 400 international NGOs, and over 1500 national organizations
with full country and area listings, plus indices, a glossary and a list of
landmark events.
Rosewood Annah Lake Zhu 2022-06-07 China’s nouveau riche are purchasing
billions of dollars of furniture built from endangered African rosewood.
Responding to Western powers’ attempts to stop the trade, Annah Zhu uncovers
Chinese initiatives to plant rosewood responsibly and shows how these efforts
offer a new path forward for environmentalism in a world no longer ruled by the
West.
The A to Z of the Green Movement Miranda Schreurs 2009-09-21 Human beings have
been concerned about nature and their place in it for millennia. Disquiet about
the consequences of human action on the natural environment date back to the
ancient Greeks and Romans. The efforts of the green movement can be traced back
to the 19th century. In this period, individuals, groups, and organizations
began campaigning for the conservation and preservation of natural areas and
the protection of wildlife species. Efforts to combat pollution also began. It
was not until the 1960s, however, that the green movement in its more modern
incarnation emerged. The green movements that arose at this time maintained the
concerns with conservation, preservation, and industrial pollution held by
earlier generations, but added to their agenda new issues, including justice,
equality, participatory democracy, and sustainability. The A to Z of the Green
Movement provides a detailed and comprehensive overview of green parties and
movements, green issues, and green concepts. This is done through a chronology,
an introductory essay, a bibliography, and hundreds of cross-referenced
dictionary entries on countries in the world where green parties or protoparties have formed, green movement organizations, major international
environmental conferences, and green concepts. This useful reference will be
greatly valued by students, academics, journalists, and policymakers alike.
The Lion Awakes Ashish J. Thakkar 2015-08-25 A rollicking journey through
Africa's astonishing economic awakening, from a visionary entrepreneur—and
genocide survivor
Development Challenges, South-South Solutions: March 2014 Issue David South,
Writer 2014-03-05 Development Challenges, South-South Solutions is the monthly
e-newsletter of the United Nations Office for South-South Cooperation in UNDP
(www.southerninnovator.org). It has been published every month since 2006. Its
sister publication, Southern Innovator magazine, has been published since 2011.
ISSN 2227-3905 Stories by David South UN Office for South-South Cooperation
Contact the Office to receive a copy of the new global magazine Southern
Innovator. Issues 1, 2, 3, 4 and 5 are out now and are about innovators in
mobile phones and information technology, youth and entrepreneurship,
agribusiness and food security, cities and urbanization and waste and
recycling. Why not consider sponsoring or advertising in an issue of Southern
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Innovator? Or work with us on an insert or supplement of interest to our
readers? Follow @SouthSouth1 In this issue: Women Empowered by Fair Trade
Manufacturer Global South Trade Boosted with Increasing China-Africa Trade in
2013 India 2.0: Can the Country Make the Move to the Next Level? "PocketFriendly" Solution to Help Farmers Go Organic Cheap Farming Kit Hopes to Help
More Become Farmers
Global Climate Change and Extreme Weather Events Institute of Medicine
2008-10-23 Long before the "germ theory" of disease was described, late in the
nineteenth century, humans knew that climatic conditions influence the
appearance and spread of epidemic diseases. Ancient notions about the effects
of weather and climate on disease remain embedded in our collective
consciousness-through expressions such as "cold" for rhinovirus infections;
"malaria," derived from the Latin for "bad air;" and the common complaint of
feeling "under the weather." Today, evidence is mounting that earth's climate
is changing at a faster rate than previously appreciated, leading researchers
to view the longstanding relationships between climate and disease with new
urgency and from a global perspective. On December 4 and 5, 2007, the Forum on
Microbial Threats hosted a public workshop in Washington, DC to consider the
possible infectious disease impacts of global climate change and extreme
weather events on human, animal, and plant health, as well as their expected
implications for global and national security.
Peace Through Entrepreneurship Steven R. Koltai 2016-08-30 Joblessness is the
root cause of the global unrest threatening American security. Fostering
entrepreneurship is the remedy. The combined weight of American diplomacy and
military power cannot end unrest and extremism in the Middle East and other
troubled regions of the world, Steven Koltai argues. Koltai says an alternative
approach would work: investing in entrepreneurship and reaping the benefits of
the jobs created through entrepreneurial startups. From 9/11 and the Arab
Spring to the self-proclaimed Islamic caliphate, instability and terror breed
where young people cannot find jobs. Koltai marshals evidence to show that
joblessness—not religious or cultural conflict—is the root cause of the unrest
that vexes American foreign policy and threatens international security.
Drawing on Koltai’s stint as senior adviser for Entrepreneurship in Secretary
Hillary Clinton’s State Department, and his thirty-year career as a successful
entrepreneur and business executive, Peace through Entrepreneurship argues for
the significant elevation of entrepreneurship in the service of foreign policy;
not rural microfinance or mercantile trading but the scalable stuff of Silicon
Valley and Sam Walton, generating the vast majority of new jobs in economies
large and small. Peace through Entrepreneurship offers a nonmilitary, long-term
solution at a time of disillusionment with Washington’s “big development”
approach to unstable and underdeveloped parts of the world—and when the new
normal is fear of terrorist attacks against Western targets, beheadings in
Syria, and jihad. Extremism will not be resolved by a war on terror. The
answer, Koltai shows, is stimulating entrepreneurial economic opportunities for
the virtually limitless supply of desperate, unemployed young men and women
leading lives of endless economic frustration.
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Introduction to Global Studies John McCormick 2018-09-08 This textbook provides
a multidisciplinary introduction to global and international studies. Offering
unrivalled breadth and depth, it covers all the key dimensions of the topic,
including broad introductions to international politics and economics, and
focused surveys of topics from human rights and migration to conflict and the
environment. John McCormick's lucid writing style renders complex information
understandable to all students. Full-colour photographs, maps, tables and
figures bring the subject to life and innovative pedagogical features emphasize
the importance of understanding perspectives and experiences different from
one's own worldview. Assuming no prior knowledge of the subject, this textbook
is ideal for undergraduate students worldwide who are taking introductory
modules in global and international studies. The text can also be used by
undergraduate students taking courses on globalization.
Energy law in South Africa Willemien du Plessis 2020-04-20 Derived from the
renowned multi-volume International Encyclopaedia of Laws, this book provides a
systematic approach to legislation and legal practice concerning energy
resources and production in South Africa. The book describes the administrative
organization, regulatory framework, and relevant case law pertaining to the
development, application, and use of such forms of energy as electricity, gas,
petroleum, and coal, with attention as needed to the pervasive legal effects of
competition law, environmental law, and tax law. A general introduction covers
the geography of energy resources, sources and basic principles of energy law,
and the relevant governmental institutions. Then follows a detailed description
of specific legislation and regulation affecting such factors as documentation,
undertakings, facilities, storage, pricing, procurement and sales,
transportation, transmission, distribution, and supply of each form of energy.
Case law, intergovernmental cooperation agreements, and interactions with
environmental, tax, and competition law are explained. Its succinct yet
scholarly nature, as well as the practical quality of the information it
provides, make this book a valuable resource for energy sector policymakers and
energy firm counsel handling cases affecting South Africa. It will also be
welcomed by researchers and academics for its contribution to the study of a
complex field that today stands at the foreground of comparative law.
Regions and Development Sheila Page 2020-12-15 At the 1996 EADI Conference, the
papers presented in the World Trade and Trade Policy workshop looked at the new
trends in regionalism from a variety of points of view for different
institutions. They considered the effects of regions, their implications for
policy and performance in the developing countries and for international
economic institutions, and tried to interpret them in terms of economic and
political theory.
Mega-event Cities: Urban Legacies of Global Sports Events Valerie Viehoff
2016-03-02 Mega-events represent an important moment in the life of a city,
providing a useful lens through which we may analyse their cultural, social,
political and economic development. In the wake of the International Olympic
Committee’s (IOC’s) concerns about ’gigantism’ and wider public concerns about
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rising costs, it was imperative in the C21st to demonstrate the long term
benefits that arose for the city and nations from hosting premier sporting
events. ’London 2012’ was the first to integrate the concept of legacy from the
moment a bid to host the Olympic and Paralympic Games was being considered.
London proposed an ambitious programme of urban renewal for East London.
Subsequent host city bids have adopted the ’legacy narrative’ and, as this book
demonstrates, aligned this to major schemes of urban development and renewal.
Bringing together scholars, practitioners and policy makers, this book focuses
upon the legacies sought by cities that host major sports events. It analyses
how governments, the IOC and others define and measure ’legacy’. It also
focuses upon the challenges and opportunities facing future host cities of
mega-events, looking at their aspirations and the intended impact upon their
domestic and international development. It questions what the global shift in
geographical location of mega-events means for sports development and the
business of sport, what the attractions are for cities seeking to harness the
hosting of a mega-event, and whether there may be longer term consequences for
the bidding and hosting major sporting events in the wake of the widespread
social unrest that accompanied the preparations in Brazil for hosting the FIFA
World Cup (2014) and the summer Olympics (2016) and in Turkey, where there was
significant opposition to bid for the 2020 summer Olympiad.
Socioeconomic Outcomes of the Global Financial Crisis Ulrike Schuerkens
2012-07-26 This book originates from a comparative research project involving
extensive collection and analysis of primary and secondary materials (scholarly
literature, statistical data, and interviews with key actors) on socioeconomic
outcomes of the global financial crisis in all major world regions during the
last years. Offering analytical and comparative insights at the global level,
as well as an assessment of the overall social globalization phenomenon, this
book will be useful for scholars, students, NGOs, and policy makers.
Handbook of Research on Venture Capital Hans Landstr”m 2012-01-01 ÔThis
exciting second volume of cutting-edge research on venture capital takes up
where volume one leaves off, bringing greater depth to topics covered in the
first volume (such as angel investing) and adding new topics and insights. It
poses interesting questions such as Ð Is venture capital in crisis? Are new
models of early investing needed? Ð and offers carefully researched answers.
Landstršm and Mason provide insightful commentary and skillfully pinpoint the
contributions of a talented set of researchers. Both scholars and practitioners
of venture capital will want to read this book.Õ Ð Harry J. Sapienza,
University of Minnesota, US ÔThe second edition of the Handbook of Research on
Venture Capital provides an important guidepost for venture capital
researchers. As Landstršm and Mason point out, the nature of venture capital
has changed dramatically over the last ten years. The asset class as a whole
has failed to return principal and the old model is under tremendous strain.
The contributors nicely highlight many of these changes, especially how venture
capital has scaled beyond the US. For those of us active in venture capital
research, the chapters raise many interesting research questions that deserve
further attention.Õ Ð Andrew Zacharakis, Babson College, US This Handbook
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charts the development of venture capital research in light of the global
financial crisis, starting with an analysis of the current venture capital
market and the changing nature of the business angel market. Looking at
governance structures, the performance of venture capitalists in terms of
investments, economic impact and human capital, and the geographical
organization of business angels and venture capital global ÔhotspotsÕ, this
book also analyses the current state of venture capital research and offers a
roadmap for the future.
Africa Under Neoliberalism Nana Poku 2017-10-10 The period since the 1980s has
seen sustained pressure on Africa’s political elite to anchor the continent’s
development strategies in neoliberalism in exchange for vitally needed
development assistance. Rafts of policies and programmes have come to underpin
the relationship between continental governments and the donor communities of
the West and particularly their institutions of global governance – the
International Financial Institutions. Over time, these policies and programmes
have sought to transform the authority and capacity of the state to effect
social, political and economic change, while opening up the domestic space for
transnational capital and ideas. The outcome is a continent now more open to
international capital, export-oriented and liberal in its political governance.
Has neoliberalism finally arrested under development in Africa? Bringing
together leading researchers and analysts to examine key questions from a
multidisciplinary perspective, this book involves a fundamental departure from
orthodox analysis which often predicates colonialism as the referent object.
Here, three decades of neoliberalism with its complex social and economic
philosophy are given primacy. With the changed focus, an elucidation of the
relationship between global development and local changes is examined through a
myriad of pressing contemporary issues to offer a critical multi-disciplinary
appraisal of challenge and change in Africa over the past three decades.
WorldViews 1996
Pension Reform and the Development of Pension Systems Emily S. Andrews 2006
"Formal pension systems are an important means of reducing poverty among the
aged. In recent years, however, pension reform has become a pressing matter, as
demographic aging, poor administration, early retirement, and unaffordable
benefits have strained pension balances and overall public finances. Pension
systems have become a source of macroeconomic instability, a constraint to
economic growth, and an ineffective and/or inequitable provider of retirement
income."
Exploring the Future of Russia's Economy and Markets Bruno S. Sergi 2018-11-06
Based on the 2017 conference "'New Reality' and Russian Markets" held at
Harvard University, this book brings together world-renowned thinkers to offer
the latest empirical research on recent financial risks, institutional
policies, and financial stability.
China in Africa Chris Alden 2010-08-17 Nowhere in the world is China’s rapid
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rise to power more evident than in Africa. From multi-billion dollar
investments in oil and minerals to the influx of thousands of merchants,
labourers and cheap consumer goods, China’s economic and political reach is
redefining Africa’s traditional ties with the international community. This
book investigates the emerging relationship between China and Africa to
determine whether this engagement will be that of a development partner,
economic competitor or new hegemon. Alden argues that in order to understand
Chinese involvement on the continent, we need to recognize the range of
economic, diplomatic and security rationales behind Beijing’s Africa policy as
well as the response of African elites to China’s entreaties. Only then can the
new challenges and opportunities for Africa and the West be accurately
assessed.
International Educational, Cultural and Related Activities for African
Countries South of the Sahara United States. Bureau of Educational and Cultural
Affairs 1961
Historical Dictionary of the Green Movement Miranda Schreurs 2007-08-14 Human
beings have been concerned about nature and their place in it for millennia.
Disquiet about the consequences of human action on the natural environment date
back to the ancient Greeks and Romans. The efforts of the green movement can be
traced back to the nineteenth century. In this period, individuals, groups, and
organizations began campaigning for the conservation and preservation of
natural areas and the protection of wildlife species. Efforts to combat
pollution also began. It was not until the 1960s, however, that the green
movement in its more modern incarnation emerged. The green movements that arose
at this time maintained the concerns with conservation, preservation, and
industrial pollution held by earlier generations, but added to their agenda new
issues, including justice, equality, participatory democracy, and
sustainability. The second edition of the Historical Dictionary of the Green
Movement provides a detailed and comprehensive overview of green parties and
movements, green issues, and green concepts. This is done through a chronology,
an introductory essay, a bibliography, and hundreds of cross-referenced
dictionary entries on countries in the world where green parties or protoparties have formed, green movement organizations, major international
environmental conferences, and green concepts. This useful reference will be
greatly valued by students, academics, journalists, and policymakers alike.
The African Union Samuel M. Makinda 2007-11-13 A comprehensive examination of
the work of the African Union (AU), with special emphasis on its capacity to
meet the challenges of building and sustaining governance institutions and
security mechanisms. Samuel Makinda and F. Wafula Okumu show how Africa and, in
particular, the AU can effectively addressed the challenges of building and
sustaining governance institutions and security mechanisms only if they have
strategic leadership. Current debates on, and criticisms of, leadership in
Africa are also analyzed as well as key options for overcoming the constraints
that African leaders face. Core topics covered include: the colonial policies
of the European powers the emergence of Pan-Africanism the creation of the
yale-activities-in-africa-world-economic-forum
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Organization of African Unity (OAU) in 1963 the evolution of the OAU into the
AU in 2002 the AU’s capacity to address poverty alleviation, conflict
management and resolution, peacebuilding and humanitarian intervention.
Sustainability Indicators Tomás Hák 2012-09-26 While the concept of
sustainability has been widely embraced, it has been only vaguely defined and
is exceedingly difficult to measure. Sustainability indicators are critical to
making the broad concept of sustainability operational by providing specific
measures by which decision makers and the public can judge progress.
Sustainability Indicators defines the present state of the art in indicator
development. It presents a comprehensive assessment of the science behind
various indicators, while placing special emphasis on their use as
communications tools. The contributors draw on their experience as academics
and practitioners to describe the conceptual challenges to measuring something
as complex as sustainability at local, regional, national, and global scales.
The book also reviews existing indicators to assess how they could be better
employed, considering which indicators are overused and which have been
underutilized. Sustainability Indicators will help planners and policy makers
find indicators that are ready for application and relevant to their needs, and
will help researchers identify the unresolved issues where progress is most
urgently needed. All readers will find advice as to the most effective ways to
use indicators to support decision making.
Mitigating the Nutritional Impacts of the Global Food Price Crisis Institute of
Medicine 2010-04-10 In 2007 and 2008, the world witnessed a dramatic increase
in food prices. The global financial crisis that began in 2008 compounded the
burden of high food prices, exacerbating the problems of hunger and
malnutrition in developing countries. The tandem food price and economic crises
struck amidst the massive, chronic problem of hunger and undernutrition in
developing countries. National governments and international actors have taken
a variety of steps to mitigate the negative effects of increased food prices on
particular groups. The recent abrupt increase in food prices, in tandem with
the current global economic crisis, threatens progress already made in these
areas, and could inhibit future efforts. The Institute of Medicine held a
workshop, summarized in this volume, to describe the dynamic technological,
agricultural, and economic issues contributing to the food price increases of
2007 and 2008 and their impacts on health and nutrition in resource-poor
regions. The compounding effects of the current global economic downturn on
nutrition motivated additional discussions on these dual crises, their impacts
on the nutritional status of vulnerable populations, and opportunities to
mitigate their negative nutritional effects.
Philosophy and Synergy of Information IOS Press 2012 "Proceedings of the NATO
Advanced Research Workshop on Philosophy and Synergy of Information:
Sustainability and Security, Tbilisi, Georgia, 20-24 April, 2011"-- T.p. verso.
The Global Information Technology Report 2002-2003 Soumitra Dutta 2003
Comprehensive assessment of networked readiness, covering eighty-two of the
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leading economies of the world.
The Mutual Review of Development Effectiveness in Africa 2015 Promise and
Performance OECD 2015-11-03 In order to maintain the strong progress achieved
since 2000 and meet Africa's longer-term challenges, it is important for both
African governments and their international partners to meet their development
commitments and to monitor and evaluate their results.
Development Challenges, South-South Solutions: April 2014 Issue David South,
Writer 2014-04-05 Development Challenges, South-South Solutions is the monthly
e-newsletter of the United Nations Office for South-South Cooperation in UNDP
(www.southerninnovator.org). It has been published every month since 2006. Its
sister publication, Southern Innovator magazine, has been published since 2011.
ISSN 2227-3905 Stories by David South UN Office for South-South Cooperation
Contact the Office to receive a copy of the new global magazine Southern
Innovator. Issues 1, 2, 3, 4 and 5 are out now and are about innovators in
mobile phones and information technology, youth and entrepreneurship,
agribusiness and food security, cities and urbanization and waste and
recycling. Why not consider sponsoring or advertising in an issue of Southern
Innovator? Or work with us on an insert or supplement of interest to our
readers? Follow @SouthSouth1. In this issue: Cheap Paper Microscope to Boost
Fight Against Diseases Asian Factories Starting to go Green Reality Television
Teaches Business Skills in Sudan Popular Chinese Social Media Chase New Markets
The BRCK: Kenyan-Developed Solution to Boost Internet Access
Handbook of African Development Tony Binns 2018-04-27 This handbook presents an
extensive new overview of African development - past, present and future. It
addresses key core themes and topics that are pertinent to the continent's
development - including sections on history, health and food, politics,
economics, rural and urban development, and development policy and practice.
The volume draws on the expertise of over 60 of the world's leading scholars to
provide a detailed and up-to-date analysis of the key opportunities and
challenges that confront Africa, and how such issues are being addressed.
Arranged by key themes, the handbook provides not only a historical
understanding of the past, but also political perspectives on the future. The
chapters provide critically informed analyses of their topics by drawing upon
the latest conceptual viewpoints and applied experiences in Africa in the form
of case studies to offer a comprehensive examination of the opportunities,
challenges, key debates and future prospects. This handbook is an invaluable
state-of-the-art overview and reference concerning many different aspects of
Africa's development, which will be of interest to academics in all fields of
African studies, and also academics and students working in cognate disciplines
such as development studies, geography, history, politics and economics.
The Fourth Industrial Revolution Klaus Schwab 2017-01-03 World-renowned
economist Klaus Schwab, Founder and Executive Chairman of the World Economic
Forum, explains that we have an opportunity to shape the fourth industrial
revolution, which will fundamentally alter how we live and work. Schwab argues
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that this revolution is different in scale, scope and complexity from any that
have come before. Characterized by a range of new technologies that are fusing
the physical, digital and biological worlds, the developments are affecting all
disciplines, economies, industries and governments, and even challenging ideas
about what it means to be human. Artificial intelligence is already all around
us, from supercomputers, drones and virtual assistants to 3D printing, DNA
sequencing, smart thermostats, wearable sensors and microchips smaller than a
grain of sand. But this is just the beginning: nanomaterials 200 times stronger
than steel and a million times thinner than a strand of hair and the first
transplant of a 3D printed liver are already in development. Imagine “smart
factories” in which global systems of manufacturing are coordinated virtually,
or implantable mobile phones made of biosynthetic materials. The fourth
industrial revolution, says Schwab, is more significant, and its ramifications
more profound, than in any prior period of human history. He outlines the key
technologies driving this revolution and discusses the major impacts expected
on government, business, civil society and individuals. Schwab also offers bold
ideas on how to harness these changes and shape a better future—one in which
technology empowers people rather than replaces them; progress serves society
rather than disrupts it; and in which innovators respect moral and ethical
boundaries rather than cross them. We all have the opportunity to contribute to
developing new frameworks that advance progress.
Homegrown Development in Africa Chukwumerije Okereke 2015-03-24 Internationally
driven development programmes have not been entirely successful in transforming
the economic status of African countries. Since the late 1990s many African
countries have started to take initiatives to develop an integrated framework
that tackles poverty and promotes socio-economic development in their
respective countries. This book provides a critical evaluation of ‘homegrown’
development initiatives in Africa, set up as alternatives to externally
sponsored development. Focusing specifically on Ghana, Nigeria, South Africa
and Kenya, the book takes a qualitative and comparative approach to offer the
first ever in-depth analysis of indigenous development programmes. It examines:
How far African states have moved towards more homegrown development
strategies. The effects of the shift towards African homegrown socio-economic
development strategies and the conditions needed to enhance their success and
sustainability. This book will be of interest to students and scholars of
development studies, international politics, political economy, public policy
and African politics, sociology and economics.
The Global Competitiveness Report 2003-2004 World Economic Forum 2004 The
Global Competitiveness Report 2003-2004 is the 24th of the World Economic
Forum's annual rankings of the world's leading economies. Written in a nontechnical language and style, this report aims to appeal to a broad audience
consisting of policy makers, business leaders and academics.
Freight Transport Modeling in Emerging Countries Ioanna Kourounioti 2020-10-20
Freight Transport Modeling in Emerging Countries examines freight transport
models developed in emerging countries including Turkey, South Africa, India,
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Chile, and more. It provides a toolbox of successful freight transport model
applications, alternative data collection methods, and evaluation techniques
for the development of future policies. The book offers solutions for issues
related to the urban, national, and international transportation of goods and
examines new advances in freight transport models and data collection
techniques and their applications in emerging countries. Emerging countries
have unique transport-related policies, regulatory structures, logistics
systems, and long-term uncertainties that hinder their economic development.
This book tackles these issues by examining decision-making models for locating
logistics sites such as ports and distribution centers, modeling urban freight
movements in megacities and port cities, using existing datasets to get
information when data is not available, implementing policies related to the
national and international movements of goods, and more. Includes a wide
variety of opinions and approaches from subject matter experts around the world
Utilizes a case-based approach Includes a range of learning tools that feature
chapter openers, end of chapter questions, a glossary, and more Examines new
advances in freight transport models and data collection techniques
Contemporary Human Rights Ideas Bertrand G. Ramcharan 2008-08-18 The
vindication of human rights is a critical challenge of a new century. Yet,
there is much contestation over rights in a globalizing, post 9/11 world, as
human rights ideas come into contact with different cultures and with societies
in varying stages of development. Leaders of government and civil society, and
the academic world, are in need of policy and normative frameworks for treading
the way forward in responding to these global challenges. Written by a former
UN High Commissioner for Human Rights (2003-2004), this book is a much needed,
short and accessible introduction to the key human rights concepts, the current
debates, strategies and institutions for taking forward the global
implementation of human rights.
A New Day Akinade Akintunde E. (ed.) 2010 The unprecedented resurgence,
renewal, and rebirth of twenty-first century Christianity in postcolonial
societies, such as Asia, Africa, and Latin America, calls for new insights,
methodologies, and paradigms since the West can no longer be regarded as the
sole citadel and cradle of the Christian faith. The Christian message has been
reshaped and reappropriated in different contexts and cultures and, through
this cross-cultural transmission and transformation, it has become a world
religion. Contextualizing the Christian faith also entails decolonizing its
theology, precepts, and dogma. These efforts continue to engender new
initiatives and efforts in the intercultural, interconfessional,
intercontinental, and interreligious dimensions of world Christianity. A New
Day is a collection of essays in honor of Lamin Sanneh, one of the most adamant
advocates and apostles of the radical change in the face of Christianity in the
twenty-first century. The essays in this book by recognized scholars deal with
issues, themes, and perspectives that are important for understanding
Christianity as a world religious movement.
Burma Redux Ian Holliday 2012-03-06 "Contemporary Myanmar faces immense
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political challenges, and the role outsiders might play in dealing with them is
highly contentious. Drawing on views expressed by local citizens, Burma redux
argues for committed strategies of grassroots involvement that engage
international aid agencies, global corporations and foreign states. The wideranging discussion positions Myanmar's history, contemporary politics and
social circumstances within broader discussions of global justice, democratic
transitions, the aid business, corporate social responsibility and
international sanctions."--Publisher's description.
The State of African Cities 2014 UN-HABITAT 2015-12-15 The African continent is
currently in the midst of simultaneously unfolding and highly significant
demographic, economic, technological, environmental, urban and socio-political
transitions. Africas economic performance is promising, with booming cities
supporting growing middle classes and creating sizable consumer markets.
Despite significant overall growth, the continent continues to suffer under
very rapid urban growth accompanied by massive urban poverty and many other
social problems. These seem to indicate that the development trajectories
followed by African nations since post-independence may not be able to deliver
on the aspirations of broad based human development and prosperity for all.
This report, therefore, argues for a bold re-imagining of prevailing models in
order to steer the ongoing transitions towards greater sustainability based on
a thorough review of all available options. That is especially the case since
the already daunting urban challenges in Africa are now being exacerbated by
the new vulnerabilities and threats associated with climate and environmental
change.
Crazy Is a Compliment Linda Rottenberg 2016-03 Reveals how companies like GE
and Burberry have broken the corporate mould, and introduces us to
entrepreneurs like Leila Velez, who started a multi-million hair-care company
from her kitchen sink in Rio.
Nation Branding Keith Dinnie 2022-04-11 Nation Branding: Concepts, Issues,
Practice provides a theoretical framework, alongside insightful examples from
the practice of nation banding, in which the principles of brand strategy and
management are applied to countries globally. This new edition has been
comprehensively updated and its influential original framework modified to
reflect the very latest changes in the field. It remains an accessible blend of
theory and practice rich with international examples and contributions. Updates
to this edition: New Academic Perspectives and Practitioner Insights in each
chapter. Updated and new cases from a broad range of nations and cultures.
Fresh coverage of online branding and social media. New material covering the
critical and ethical issues of nation branding, including the limitations.
Updated references and sources. Updated online resources, including PowerPoint
slides and Instructor Manual with end-of-chapter discussion points and
suggested answers. This is an essential introduction to nation branding for
students of Marketing, Brand Management, Communications, and Public and
International Relations, as well as policy makers looking for a rigorous yet
applied approach.
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